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Please find below the responses of Winterbourne Stoke Parish Council to Questions in
ExQ2:

De 2.2 - Clearly in a scheme of this international importance, a single, imaginative and
cohesive design vision is essential.

De.2.3 - All of these issues are of major local importance and those directly affected by
virtue of their land ownership and regular and repeated access to the areas in question
should be consulted.

De.2.4 -Consultation is desirable as we believe the Applicant has grossly understated the
visual and auditory impacts of the scheme and has not introduced sufficient mitigation
measures from the outset.  The models used to defend the Applicant’s position are
unvalidated and as such, unfit for purpose, whether or not they are “industry standard”.

De.2.6 - The Applicant’s use of ”illustrative” drawings” has been a major concern of our
parishioners from the outset.  We believe that little reliance can, or should, be placed upon
them unless they can be shown to accurately reflect reality.

LV.2.4 (and Ns 2.2)- We are not aware of any measures that have been adopted by the
Applicant to assess the tranquility of the western end of the scheme as it is now and as it
might be post construction.  This is a critical shortcoming on a scheme that impacts on a
rural area.

Best Regards

Cllr Dr Andrew D Shuttleworth
Winterbourne Stoke Parish Council

T:  +44 1980 620950
M: 
E: andy.shuttleworth@winterbournestokepc.org.uk
http://winterbournestokepc.org.uk/ 
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